
Friday 18th June 2021

FOR PARENTS/CARERS OF Children in Conkers PM CLASS 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have been advised this morning that there has been a confirmed case of COVID-19 
within Conkers am class. This does not affect the children in the pm session. However, as 
Conkers’ staff now need to self isolate, the class will be closed until Monday 28th June sadly.

Symptoms of COVID 19 

The most common symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are recent onset of:

∑ new continuous cough and/or
∑ high temperature and/or
∑ a loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia)

However, we understand that the delta variant may also have other symptoms such as a 
headache, sore throat and runny nose. So please be vigilant and get a PCR (not a LFT) if you 
are worried.

If you have any queries please contact the school during office hours.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Mardell
Headteacher




